
Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, April 14, 2014 8:59AM 
Jerry Hallenstein 

Cc: Dale Mailhot 
Subject: RE: Docket 000121A Doc. Nos. 11622-08 and 00582-12 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will destroy confidential DN 11622-08 and return to the source confidential 

ON 00582-12. 

Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850} 413-6824 

From: Jerry HaUenstein 
Sent: Monday, April14, 2014 8:55AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Dale Mailhot 
Subject: RE: Docket 000121A Doc. Nos. 11622-08 and 00582-12 

Marguerite, 

Please disregard my emai l be low. Document No. 11622-08 08 consisting of one CD and two paper copies of a 
Commission staff audit report can be destroyed since it is identical to Document No. No. 00239-09 which was 
declassified on September 23, 2013. 

Document No. 00582-12 still needs to be returned to the source, AT&T. 

Thanks, 
Jerry 

From: Jerry HaUenstein 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 8:46AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Dale Mailhot 
Subject: Docket 000121A Doc. Nos. 11622-08 and 00582-12 
Importance: High 

Please declassify and place in the docket file Document No. 11622-08 consisting of one CD and two paper copies of a 
Commission staff audit report. This document is identical to Document 
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Additionally, please return Document No. 00582-12 to the source, AT&T. The document is no longer needed by 
Commission staff. 
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